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I am writing today in OPPOSITION of HB 3856.  At a time where Oregonians are 

struggling, this will would further the burden.  We don't need more taxes to fund the 

states pet projects and fill the general fun coffers.  This is irresponsible.  Those low 

income and on a fixed income will suffer the most as they are already struggling the 

most.  I urge you to vote NO on this bill and really consider the financial burden 

Oregonians are feeling.  


